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'Lisa Farrell' 
WO272-01 Roadstone Limited - Submission on Objection 

re: Obiections to proposed decision in respect of a waste licence application for Roadstone Limited for a 
facility at Milverton, Skerries, County Dublin 

Dear Ms Farrell 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 12 March 201 5 ,  of your submission on objection in relation to the above 
proposed decision. 

I am to advise that the Agency will consider all submissions on objections and objections in accordance 
with the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended, and will notify you of its decision in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
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